
   

 

Partners through education, recreation and conservation.  

FRIENDS  OF  BARR  LAKE  N EWSLETTER  
SUMMER  2016  

The Heron 

Friends of Barr Lake is a non-
profit organization dedicated to 
supporting Barr Lake State 
Park and its endeavors to 
educate the public in matters 
of natural history, provide a 
place to recreate and conserve 
the habitats in the park.  
Friends accomplishes this by 
providing monetary support for 
educational  programs, 
interpretive signs and special 
events and projects.  

Be sure to ñlikeò Friends of Barr Lake on Facebook to get the latest news! 

Summer is here and Barr Lake offers recreational 

opportunities for all.  Friends of Barr Lake hosted the 

first Friends member only event in May and has given  

three transportation scholarships to local Brighton 

Schools.  In this issue of the Heron Newsletter, we have 

two informative articles about water and prairie grasses.  

Concert on the Prairie is the next big fundraiser for 

Friends is coming up on June 18.  Hope you can come 

to enjoy a pleasant night under the starts listening to 

great music.  

Thanks for joining us for the first Friends only event on 

May 20th.  Hope you enjoyed it.  We appreciate all you 

do for Barr Lake!   

Come to 

Buffalo Wild 

Wings in 

Brighton on 

June 13 !!!  
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Thanks to everyone who came out to the 

Members Only Dinner at the Barr Lake gazebo 

on May 20. Also, thanks to the folks who worked 

hard to make this amazing 

dinner happen. This dinner 

was the first of the two 

member only events Friends 

of Barr Lake sponsors.  

Friends is planning another 

event in September.  Date, 

time and place is to be 

determined.  

The current Friends 

organization has been active 

since 2010.  As many of you know, we have 

been working diligently to become a fully 

functional organization.  We are getting there 

and we cannot do it without you.  Your 

membership dues help with the financial end but 

we could use more help to support the Friends 

sponsored events.  We will be periodically 

sending requests for volunteers to help! 

Besides holding monthly board meetings, the 

board members have been busy reaching out to 

the community.  We are members of the Greater 

Brighton Chamber of Commerce which has 

opened doors to other fundraising activities and 

interactions with other nonprofits and businesses 

in Brighton.  Diana Pantle is our Ambassador for 

the Chamber. Kathy Sholders and Shari 

Brodersen attended a day long training in grant 

writing which helped Kathy write a grant to Home 

Depot for funds for the fishing pier. Friends has 

attended locally sponsored community events.  

We are getting stronger.  Two major projects on 

our plate are obtaining grants for building the 

Handicapped Accessible Fishing Pier and 

renovation of the Bergman Barn.  

This summer is forecast to be a busy time at the 

park.  Friends will be deeply involved with most 

of these events either through financial support 

Friends of Barr Lake  open board 

meetings are at 4 PM at the Nature 

Center on the following dates : 

July 11, August 8, September 12 

 Friends Board members are available 

to meet and greet members  before 

board meetings at 3:30 

Friends of Barr Lake 

PMB 

992 South 4th Street 100/159 

Brighton,  Co.  80601 

Facebookðwww.Facebook.com/

Barr.Lake.Friends 

Email at 

friendsofbarrlake@yahoo.com 

Check our website at: 

www.friendsofBarrLake.org 

or providing volunteers for the events.   

From the Friends Board of Directors, 

we hope you all have a great summer 

and we look forward to seeing you at 

the park!!! 

  Dale Jones, President 

  Friends of Barr Lake 
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Hello allé 

It has been a busy 

spring.  We had record 

visitation and revenue for 

the month of May.  Barr 

Lake continues to be discovered by so 

many!  I wanted to highlight one of the many 

great programs the Friends group helps to 

sponsor.  Kids Overnight Adventure Camp.  

We started out setting up tents, dinner,  the 

archery program, night hike, campfire with 

sômores, sleeping (not much), pancakes and 

a volunteer project of planting the pumpkin 

patch.  Each camper received a coupon to 

come back to the Harvest Festival in 

October for a FREE pumpkin.  This camp 

could not have been so successful without 

the help of LOTS of volunteers and staff 

support. Thanks you to the Friends group for 

your continuing  support of getting kids 

outside.   

One last noteðthe nature center renovation 

project has started.  Be sure to stop by and 

see us GROW!  

Michellle Seubert 

Park Manager 

Barr Lake State Park 

 

 

 

 

 

Barr Lake Calendar of  Events 

10th Annual Lake Appreciation Day éé..July 11 

Pheasants Forever Wing Shoot éé......July 25 

Teepee Set Up   é . é.August 6 

4th Annual Dog Days of Summer éé....August 8 

Volunteer Appreciation Dayééééé.August 22 

17th Annual Barr Lake Birding Festivalé.Sept. 10  

Kids Overnight Adventure Camp  


